
           Towamencin Chapter,  
NSDARDaughters of the American Revolution 
Lansdale, Pennsylvania 

  

Minutes 
Special Meeting 
March 31, 2020 

A Special Meeting was called by Regent Samantha Freise and held electronically for the purpose of 
voting on delegates to attend the Continental Congress in June.   The President General granted 
permission for electronic voting.  

A Doodle ballot was sent to Chapter Members nominating Samantha Freise and Suzanne Johnston 
as delegates to the 2020 NSDAR 129th Continental Congress June 24- June 28.  A quorum was met. 

Twenty members voted and all voted in favor of  Samantha Freise and Suzanne Johnston as 
delegates. 

Recording Secretary, Joan LaMonica certified that the above delegates were duly elected via the 
Special Meeting process. 

Treasurer, Heather Wassel, sent a check for $85.00 to the Credentials Committee to register the 
delegates, 

Joan LaMonica 
Recording Secretary                                   Date Approved: 
      Continental Congress changed to a Virtual Event   
                                                                           May 1. 


